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21 October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to invite you to accompany us on our trip to the SKSS Temple 

Woolwich. We will be learning about Diwali, Festivals, the Temple and Hinduism.  

This will build and enhance our own work in school about different celebrations 

including Bonfire Night and Diwali. 

• 9.45am-1pm 

• Both classes will go together on Thursday 10/11/22 

• Children would need to bring a healthy, Nut free packed lunch and water 

bottle 

• Volunteers needed, please speak to your class teacher if you can join us 

In the meantime, it would be great to take this opportunity to discuss Diwali and the 

celebrations that will be happening across London and the world on the 24th of 

October. Maybe stay up a bit later and watch out for some fireworks. 

Kind regards, 

The Reception Team 

 


